Communication : C 31
Committee of the Whole (2)
May 12, 2021

Agenda ltem # 4

From: Rosa Goristo

Sent: Sunday, May 09, 2021 11:14 AM

To: lafrate, Marilyn <Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>; Carella, Tony <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>;
Racco, Sandra <Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Shefman, Alan <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>;
Clerks@vaughan.ca; Antoine, Mark <Mark.Antoine@vaughan.ca>; Peverini, Mauro
<MAURO.PEVERINI@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] 6-storey condominium proposal at Velmar and Rutherford

This is very upsetting to me and for the whole community of Weston Downs.

REJECT this poor planning!

Why support medium density on this site which has a low density designation?

Why is this developer receiving concessions on density, height, and setbacks?

DO NOT let this condo change our community’s character and reduce our home values.

When | bought 20 years ago there was no mention on the proposed condo. | love my home, | love
my sunshine, | love my location , PLEASE REJECT THIS PROPOSAL FOR OUR COMMUNITY.

A condo at this location DOES NOT MAKE SENSE!

Rosa Garisto
- Siderno Cres



